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YEAR 2 TRIP TO THE RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM 

CHERRY TREE CLASS 

 

September 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Your child will be going on a trip on Wednesday 18 September to the Ragged School 
Museum as part of their history topic, The Victorians. The children will be learning about 
what life was like for a Victorian school child. 
 
Children will need to dress appropriately for the weather – if it is raining, a coat with a hood 
and waterproof boots.  If the weather is cold, please ensure your child has suitable warm 
clothing. Children need to wear sensible and comfortable shoes for walking, preferably black 
trainers. 
 
Children will NOT need to bring a packed lunch as we are not setting off until after lunch. We 
will be leaving school at approximately 12.50pm and returning by the end of the school day. 
Please collect your child at the usual time of 3.20pm from their classroom. We are asking all 
parents for a voluntary contribution of £5.25 towards the cost of the trip. Please note, if we 
do not receive enough from contributions we will unfortunately have to cancel the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully  
Mrs Stevens, Miss Kent and Mr Wiltshire 
Year 2 teachers 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
YEAR 2 TRIP TO THE RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM  

 MRS STEVENS’S CLASS 
  
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………to go to The Ragged 
School Museum on Wednesday 18 September 2019. 
 
I have enclosed the full voluntary contribution of £5.25         
OR I have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £__________ (enter amount) 
 

Signed:………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) 
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YEAR 2 TRIP TO THE RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM 

SILVER BIRCH CLASS 

 

September 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Your child will be going on a trip on Tuesday 17 September to the Ragged School Museum 
as part of their history topic, The Victorians. The children will be learning about what life was 
like for a Victorian school child. 
 
Children will need to dress appropriately for the weather – if it is raining, a coat with a hood 
and waterproof boots.  If the weather is cold, please ensure your child has suitable warm 
clothing. Children need to wear sensible and comfortable shoes for walking, preferably black 
trainers. 
 
Children will NOT need to bring a packed lunch as we are not setting off until after lunch. We 
will be leaving school at approximately 12.50pm and returning by the end of the school day. 
Please collect your child at the usual time of 3.20pm from their classroom. We are asking all 
parents for a voluntary contribution of £5.25 towards the cost of the trip. Please note, if we 
do not receive enough from contributions we will unfortunately have to cancel the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully  
Mrs Stevens, Miss Kent and Mr Wiltshire 
Year 2 teachers 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
YEAR 2 TRIP TO THE RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM  

 SILVER BIRCH CLASS 
  
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………to go to The Ragged 
School Museum on Tuesday 17 September 2019. 
 
I have enclosed the full voluntary contribution of £5.25         
OR I have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £__________ (enter amount) 
 
 

Signed:………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) 

 


